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February 2, 2018

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public. Schools District Supervisors
Principais/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District

Senior/Education Program Specialists
School Heads of Public and Private Secondary and Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Meaesdames:

Please be informed that the Bureou of Fishenes and Aguatlic Resources
(BFAR] will conduct a nationwide competitive examinafion for the two
components of the Fisheries Scholarship Program - Fisheries Industry Leader (FiL)
and the Fisherfolk Children Educational Grant (FCEG) on February 24, 2018,
Venue of the testing center is 1o be announced.

The target beneficiaries of this scholarship are high school graduating
students who are interested to pursue a four-year BS Fisheres Course starting first

semester of S.Y. 2018-2019.

~ Attached is the letter from Remia A. Apam, Bureau of Fisheries and
Aquatic Resources (BFAR) Regional Director.

For your information and guidance.

Very truly yours,
T e—
P

DR. ERN‘E@. SERVILLON, JR., MNSA, CESO VI

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent  $v
Officer-in-Charge

Otfice of the Schools Division Supertintendent
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“May katawhayan ag kalipayan sa among mga escuelahan.”



